6 February 1986

Pat Murphy 9 Lower Kevin St Dublin 8

Dear Pat,

here's the copy of the film & video list. I've been trying to get hold of you for the past few days to tell you we have the opening date. The Everyman came through in the end, so weropen there on Friday March 14.

Everything is very hectic at this end, Wileen and I are getting ads and a leaflet together at the mome**th**, and there is another press screening arranged for Wednseday Feb 19 at 6.30. We are also having enormous problems with our GKC funding at the moment, which is wasting enormous amounts of time - we are in danger of losing our revenue funding for the current year due to admin problems at the GLC, and are having to continually lobby the pediticaans there. It won't effect the launch of 'Anne Devlin', but it makes things much more pressurised here.

I will keep trying to ring you, but perhaps you could try us as well? Do you still have the number which byppases the answering manhine: 01-251 4977, as we are often in the office when the machine is on.

Hope to talk to you soon.

Best wishes.

enry

des endesed of perent of